
DISASTER MANAGEMENT SENSITIZATION FOR STAFF AND STUDENTS 

There will be a disaster Management Sensitization Session at the School of Business, Lower 

Kabete Campus on 29
th

 April 2015. The sensitization program will be conducted by facilitators 

from the National Disaster Management Centre, National counter Terrorism Centre and 

University Security Officers from 9.00am – 11.00am. 

Venue: Biashara Hall 

You are highly encouraged to attend this very important sensitization program. 

 

 

 


